DEVELOPMENTAL CONTROLS COMMITTEE
February 11, 2025

The Developmental Controls Committee of the Lima-Allen County Regional Planning Commission was
canceled for February 11, 2025, as there was no new business brought forth.

The next meeting is scheduled for February 25, 2025 at 3:00 p.m.

Minutes approved on February 25, 2025.

(e L i

Chtick Schierloh, Chair




